
ECTOR COUNTY ISD 
SCHOOL NUTRITION DEPARTMENT 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 
TO: TONYA TILLMAN 
 
FROM: Terry Gooch                 
 
DATE: April 23, 2007 
 
RE: MEAL PRICES for 2007/2008 
 
 
I recommend that student meal prices remain the same for the 2007/2008 school year.  Our last 
meal price increase was in 2003/04, and we should be able to maintain those prices for at least 
another year. 
 
For your information, adult meal prices remain approximately equal to the average income for 
student meals.  Therefore, we will continue to be within TDA and USDA regulations in regards 
to adult meal prices.   
 
The number of approved meal applications has continued to decline for the past two years.  I 
sense this is because of the labor market conditions in Ector County.  Although federal 
reimbursements have declined, the school nutrition fund balance is sound. 
 
CURRENT MEAL PRICES 
 
             Breakfast  Lunch 
  Elementary Student      n/c  $1.45 
  Secondary Student  $ .85  $1.75 
  Elem. Reduced-Price   n/c  $  .40 
  Sec. Reduced-Price  $ .30  $  .40 
 


